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What's On At GPS 

 Kindergarten Orientation 
 Fri 2 Dec  9am to 11:30am  
 including Recess 

 PSSA Sport  - Yrs3 to 6   
 Fri 2 Dec - 9am 

 PCYC Gymnastics - K, 1, 2 
 Tues 6 Dec 

 Geurie Christmas Carols    
 9 Dec at 7pm all welcome 

 

 Presentation Night   
Tue 13 December 
7pm Geurie Hall  

 Year 6 Farewell 
Thurs 15 December 
6pm School Oval 

 

 Students Last Day for 2022  
 Friday 16 Dec 

Swim Safe Program 
Our swim safe program finished today with this week being much better weather for the 
students to learn in.  Thank you to Mariah Giusti for her valuable knowledge teaching our 
students again this year. 

Presentation Night 
On Tuesday 13 December we will be holding our annual Presentation Night at the Geurie 
Hall starting, 7pm.  We invite families, friends and the wider community to celebrate 2022 
student achievements.  Could all parents / carers please bring a plate to share, for after 
the presentation there will be a light supper. 

Year 6 Farewell & End of Year Celebration 
Today a permission note for Year 6 students to attend their farewell event has been sent 
home.  Please make sure to return this note to the school by Friday 2 December.  Also, 
could any parents that have not yet returned their booking note for the Talent Quest & 
End of Year Celebrations on Thursday 15 December please do so by this Friday 2           
December to allow us time to prepare this event for you. 

Christmas Hamper Raffle 
The Geurie P & C will be running their Christmas Hamper Raffle this year to be drawn on           
Presentation Night at the Geurie Hall Tuesday 13 December 2022.  Tickets have been sent 
home today for you to sell / buy.  If anyone would like more tickets to sell please contact 
the office.  Don’t forget to drop in hamper donations to the office! 

Geurie Lions Club Carols in the Park 
This years Geurie Lions Club Carols in the Park will be held on Friday 9 December 2022 at 
7pm.  We hope that all students and families will be able to attend the evening.  The    
students have been practicing with Mrs Bowen their act at school that they will be pre-
forming.  This is a fantastic community event that has been held this time every year       
so– please come along and join in to celebrating the Christmas season.  On the night MC, 
Jenny Tunks will be joined by Dubbo Sing Australia, the children from Geurie Public School 
and other guests And, of course, dear “old” Santa and the Lions Club sausage sizzle.  Bring 
a chair or rug so you and your family can join in to celebrate Christmas together. 

School Hats - No Hat No Play 
As the weather is getting hotter could parents please remind their child / children that the 
school hat is the only hat to be worn at school.  There have been a number of children 
turning up with inappropriate hats.  Thank you for your support us with this issue. 

 

Newsletter Term:  4  |  Week  8  |  Date:  Wednesday  30  November 2022 

Enrolments 2023 

Enrolments are now being accepted for   

children starting / moving school in 2023. 

All students will need their: 

 Birth Certificate 

 Proof of Address 

 Immunisation Certificate. 

To enrol go to Geurie Public School Website. 

or, call into to the school and meet our 

teaching principal & classroom teachers. 

Swim Safe Program 

 

 

 

https://geurie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://geurie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html
https://geurie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html






 

Invitation 

Geurie P & C Association  

 

We are excited to announce…. 

It’s Back 

 

P & C Christmas Hamper Raffle! 
 
 

    Drawn on Presentation Night 
Tuesday 13 December 2022 

At the Geurie Memorial Hall 
 

If you would like to donate an 
item towards this hamper, 

There will be a collection bin at 
the school office. 

 




